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Montgomery Senior Citizens 

November, 2024 Newsletter 
 

Dear Fellow Member and Friend, 

 

Our next meeting is on Thursday, November 14th, 1:00PM at the Otto Kaufman 

Community Center.   
 

The two-year term for the present executive officers ends in December, 2024.  Please 

consider serving for the 2025-2026 term to keep the organization vibrant and relevant.  

If you are interested, let Ted Lubas, the chair of the Nominating Committee, know.  We 

will be electing new officers at the next meeting.  
 

After the business portion of the meeting, we will have Gary Morton entertain us.  He 

has been a favorite at many senior centers during the holiday season.  Please join us for 

a fun time. 
 

We have three sign-ups available before or after the business meeting. 
 

To help in the collection and bookkeeping process, it would be highly 

appreciated if you pay by check for the events.  Write in the purpose on the 

check.  The check should be made payable to “Montgomery Twp Senior Citizens”. 
 

(1) Final sign-up and payment for the Birthday Breakfast at the Star 

Diner on November 21st.  Free for those with birthdays from September to 

December.  Others pay $10.  Choices are from a select menu. 

(2) Final sign-up and payment for the bus trip to the Christmas show, “A 

Playhouse Christmas”, at the Hunterdon Hills Playhouse on 

Tuesday, December 3rd.   The price is $60 for members and $90 for non-

members.  The cost covers the show, lunch, unlimited dessert, bus and tip 

for the bus driver.  This is also an opportunity to do some Christmas 

shopping. 

(3) Final sign-up and payment for the annual Christmas Party to be held at 

the Otto Kaufman Community Center to be held on Thursday, December 

19th at noon.  The cost is $10.  The event is for members only.   

 

As always, sign-ups can be done in person at a meeting or by email.  Payments can be 

made in person at a meeting or by sending a check to Montgomery Senior Citizens, P.O. 
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Box 232, Skillman, NJ  08558.  If you are sending a check, please let us know by email 

that a check is coming. 
 

This is a reminder of the subsidized tickets ($5 discount) to see Annie at Somerset 

Valley Players for members and their guests.  There are only a few matinee seats left.  A 

separate email outlining the procedure on how to get the discount was sent out.  Let us 

know via email if you need another copy of that email. 

 

Respectfully, 

Montgomery Senior Citizens Executive Committee 
 

Email:  montgomeryseniorcitizens@gmail.com         Website:  http://www.montgomerysc.org 

Address:  Montgomery Senior Citizens, P.O. Box 232, Skillman, NJ  08558 
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